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With our January 29th, one year anniversary approaching ,we have become an established entity that is only multiplying
and becoming a permanent presence in bassdom. I want to thank each and every member for being a part of a place we
all envisioned. We're going to always strive to keep it that way, with only positive change, when changes come. It's about
us, for us, and you should all be proud for keeping it real. We will do our best to continue to bring good things here. Last
year we had a half ass logo on a single page put up the day before we left, and business cards that matched. We're
heading into NAMM 07' with many improvements brought on by you and your ideas on what you wanted, and over 600
registered and over 20,000 posts, and we hope to bring back some surprises. Thanks to all of the members, who
donated and or bought support shirts ( hats and beanies will be here next week), and all the Bad Ass Dealers for their
donations and great service to make it all work. We have been in talks behind the scenes with some manufacturer's for a
Limited Edition Bad Ass Bass, which many of you have shared interest in, and we plan to make it happen. If you have
any requests for items to check out or pics to take at the show, share it here, and we'll do our best. We'll see some of you
at the Bad Ass Bass Bash next Friday Night, and the rest will be there in spirit. Thanks again,
 Host of your forum,
 PD 
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